
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re:
1 message

Dave Baladad <drbaladad@gmail.com> Wed, May 19, 2021 at 5:24 PM
To: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
Cc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph

Dear PENRO Saños,

Attached is the signed letter to you. The earlier letter emailed to you was unsigned. Our apologies for the error.

Best regards,

David Baladad
SOCResources, Inc. 

On Wed, May 19, 2021 at 5:14 PM Dave Baladad <drbaladad@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear PENRO Saños,
 
In line with our meeting with DENR-RED Ma. Lourdes Ferrer last May 12, 2021, attached is our letter to you pertinent to
the PCSD communication and the request for restatement of the PAMB-MMPL endorsement.
 
Copy of this communication is furnished to the office of the DENR-RED and CENRO Quezon.
 
We hope that you find the letter in order and for the kind consideration of the matter. 
 
Best regards,
 
David Baladad
SOCResources, Inc. 
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